
 

 

To all my (former) customers: 
As of 12/31/2022, I will be ending my ONLY motorcycle 

school: In 2023 I will still conduct  certain advanced 
rider courses, track and off- road events, see 

«Annual program, courses, track & off-road events» 

As of now I am no longer accepting NEW clients. 
For current and former clients, I will continue to be 

available for individual driving lessons. For advanced 
rider courses of groups, I’ll be available on request. 

 

  

After 3/1/2023 I will work from my private address 
(Albisstr. 11, 8800 Thalwil), because from then 

on I will not have a school location anymore. 
Meeting point should be like the road traffic office 

Albisgüetli: Contact 079 333 23 77 
 

 

 


